
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Senate Votes to Confirm Danly as FERC Commissioner 
 
 
The U.S. Senate today confirmed James Danly to join the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission.  
 
Danly, who currently serves as the Commission’s General Counsel, will serve the remainder of a term that expires June 
30, 2023.  
 
FERC Chairman Neil Chatterjee congratulated Danly on his confirmation.  
 
“This is great news for FERC and for the country,” Chatterjee said. “I have appreciated getting to know and work with 
James as my General Counsel, where he’s already proven to be an invaluable asset to the Commission. James has an 
exceptional ability to carefully and thoughtfully consider the legal and regulatory questions raised by matters before 
us, and I look forward to working alongside him as a fellow Commissioner.” 
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